From: Cesar and Eileen Martinez

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing

Subject: Lift Garage request for permit

Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 1:05:02 PM
To Whom It May Concern:

We are taking this opportunity to voice our objections to the Lift Garage applying for license to do business at 1669
University Ave. W.

Elisa Rogers is the owner of Bank of America located just 450 ft away. We object to this business because of the
problems that can come with such a business. We have extensively learned the hard way all the problems that can
come with putting such a type of business in an affluent area. We are also concerned with property values going
down there. We are concerned with the amount of loitering, trash left behind, lawsuits from anything that one can
make up for money. This could pose a downgrade in the area.

We object to the business license being granted for that location.
Thank you for the opportunity to share our opinion with you.

Sincerely,
Dr. Elisa Rogers
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